September 28, 2015



To Whom It May Concern:

It is our pleasure to highly recommend Mike Kelbie aka Kelbie Roofing as your to go contractor for the roofing services. We were extremely impressed with the company’s ability to provide services that we needed within 1-2 days. There appeared to be a problem with our attic vent that caused the leak down through our house. Mike was very communicative and responsive to our inquiries and concerns. He even managed to take lots of pictures on the top of roof when they did the aluminum coating the entire flat roof and when they replaced the old attic vent to a new one and sent us the pictures through text. After looking through all the pictures we were sent, we are confident that there will be no more leaks coming in from our attic after the new replacement in the correct type for our flat roof was installed. His price was somewhat reasonable and I believe it was well worth the price with all the professionalism and the top notch customer service they provided us. 


Regards,


Arthur Chan & Christopher Kearney
